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BUILDER PROVIDES NOTICE OF ANTICIPATED
TOLLROAD AND TOLLING SYSTEM COMPLETION

RiverCity Motorway Group has announced another important step towards completion of the
Clem Jones Tunnel (CLEM7) with receipt of a “20 business days notice” from the builder
Leighton Contractors and Baulderstone Bilfinger Berger Joint Venture.

There are still some steps remaining before road opening, including:

1. The builder must notify RiverCity Motorway Group when it considers it has achieved
Tollroad Completion and Tolling System Completion.

2. The project’s Independent Verifier will then have up to three (3) weeks to formally
certify that the Tollroad and Tolling System are ready for the tunnel to open.

RiverCity will inform the market when these steps are achieved.

RiverCity Motorway Group CEO, Flan Cleary, said receipt of the “20 business days notice”
was excellent news.

“The project parties remain focused on delivering the CLEM7 as early as possible, safely and
professionally,” Mr Cleary said.

“We look forward to successfully completing construction and soon opening the CLEM7 to
traffic,” he said.

For more information please contact: Anthony Havers on Telephone: +61 7 3837 4868
or Email: investor@rivercitymotorway.com.au

The 6.8 kilometre CLEM7 will connect Bowen Hills in the north with Kangaroo Point and
Woolloongabba in the south, bypassing up to 24 sets of traffic lights. It will connect with
Lutwyche Road, Inner City Bypass, Shafston Avenue, the Pacific Motorway and Ipswich
Road.
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RiverCity Motorway Group is the owner and operator of the Clem Jones Tunnel. Clem Jones Tunnel



